
 

 

 

20th May 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It’s hard to believe we only have one more week until half term and our Jubilee 

Celebrations. This week has been as busy as ever in school. I hope you enjoy looking at 

what we have been up to… 

 

Lakes 1 have concluded their half term topic this week with a visit from two lovely police 

officers, who explained the special jobs that police officers do. They had fun taking on the 

role of police officers as they tried on uniform, explored equipment and took a turn in the 

emergency vehicles too.  

    
 

In Lakes 6, following on from their learning about the story of ‘Oliver’s Vegetables’, the 

children have been planting some carrot and spinach seeds. We have been observing their 

growth every morning and watering them regularly.  

    
 

 

 

  



 

 

 

Within their RSHE topic for this term, Lakes 8 have been focusing on self-care skills. 

They have really enjoyed their weekly sessions of practicing these skills… very 

independent. 

    
 

Lakes 8, 11 and 12 have enjoyed their version of the Holi Festival of Colours.  They used 

water balloons and paint to create colourful artwork. 

    
 

Lakes 10 visited Home Bargains to buy Jubilee decorations, they were sold out! So had to 

come out with some snacks, it wasn’t that bad after all! 

    
 

  



 

 

 

6th form and Mountains 5 have had a fab time fell walking this week where they learned 

about navigation and keeping themselves safe in the great outdoors. 

    
 

   
 

Mountains 9 were visited by Steph and Scott from the Georgian House Hotel in 

Whitehaven to work with the students on aspects of what it is like to work in the catering 

and hospitality sector. Students enjoyed taking part in various activities that taught them 

how to formally set a table for dinner, how to make a ‘mocktail’ drink and how to make a 

mushroom carbonara. 
 

We would like to thank Steph and Scott for giving up their time to come and visit us – 

everyone really enjoyed it and learnt a lot. 

    
 

  



 

 

 

This week we had a lovely visit from Chris Hayes, Mayor of Whitehaven, to present Jubilee 

keyrings to the pupils. 

    
 

Don’t Forget…. 

It’s our Jubilee Garden Party next Friday and pupils are encouraged (but do not have to) to 

come dressed in red, white and blue. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sam Kidd 

Headteacher 


